K. B53-/957

17 June 1957

Dr. D. C. MacPhail,

Director,

National Aeronautical Establishmzent,
Hontreal Road,

OTITAWA.

Dear Dr. MacPhail :-~

We wish to acknowledge, with thanks, the
three copies of your Laboratory Hemorandum AE-31b, HSEAL--83,
entitled "Directional Stability Tests at ¥ = 1,57 on an 1/230
Scale Yodel of the Avro CF-105 Alrcraft with Certain Kodificat-
ions", which reached us under date of June 7th. As you suggest,
their use will be restricted to our own organization,

Also, wz loock forward to receipt of the
report mentioned in the last paragreph of your letter of June
5th, which, we understand, cauprises the substarce of the above
mentioned Yemorandum, and AE-463, entitled fAvro CF-105 Prelim-
inary Ventral Fin Tests®,

Yours very truly,

Je Ce Floyd,
VICE-PRESIDENT, ENGINEERING.
JCF-kas
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